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Strengthening posting of  
hazardous labels notice 

 
 
Dear valued Customers: 
 

 
In order to implement the regulation of "IMDG CODE" and 

strengthen the supervision of hazardous goods during the transportation, 
we hereby request all valued customers to follow the requirements of 
“Globally Harmonized System of Classification and Labeling of 
Chemicals”. All hazardous containers must be correctly and normatively 
labeled with corresponding hazardous labels on the surface of the 
container.  

In case of failure of loading and/or unloading at the 
POL/POD/TRANSIT PORT which caused by missing or damaged or 
non-standard contents of labels, all liabilities, risks, costs and/or losses of 
our company and/or the third party arising therefrom shall be absorbed 
by the customer. 

In addition, before empty returned to appointed place after 
unstuffing the hazardous goods, customer shall remove the hazardous 
labels on the surface of the equipment and ensure that there are no 
hazardous residue in container. 

In case of failure to handle as above requirement, all relevant costs 
incurred shall be borne by the customer. 

    And we would like to express our sincere appreciation for your kind 
attention and cooperation. Please do not hesitate to contact our local 
offices, if any questions！ 
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